
NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

DMSIONOFWATER QUALITY 

November 30, i999 

James Dunn 
The IT Group 
OHM Remediation Services Corp 
11560 Great Oaks Way, Suite 500 
Alpharetta, GA 30022-2424 

Dear Mr. Dunn: 

As requested by Dave Lown, ‘Division of Waste Management, Superfimd Section, the 
Division of Water Quality, Groundwater Section’s Underground Injection Control Group 
has reviewed the draft work plan for a Dye Trace Study, received on November 16, 1999. 
The work plan and subsequent submittals meet state regulatory requirements (15A NCAC 
2C.0200) to construct and operate one well for the purpose of injecting a dye at Site 35, 
Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune, in Onslow County, North Carolina. 

The Groundwater Section staff has noted that the subject work plan offers a limited detail 
on the type of dye to be used and the well construction specification. However:, during our 
phone conversation on November 30, 1999 you stated that a final work plan with these 
specifications would be submitted. Please submit the final work plan to the UIC Program 
before you initiate the injection process. 

Due to the incident’s listing as a federal CERCLA site, the state’s administrative permitting 
requirements have been waived for this project. A well abandonment form (GW-30), 
which is enclosed, should be submitted upon completion of the injection project along with 
a technical report summarizing the project and including monitoring data. If you have any 
questions regarding this letter please contact me at (919) 715-6165. 

Sincerely, 

Amy h<n, Manager 
Underground Injection Control Program 

Enclosures 

Kate Landman - US Navy, Norfolk, VA 
David Lown, DENR - Division of Waste Management 
Charlie Stehmaw’Dianne Rossi, DENR - DWQ, WIRO 

1636 MAIL SERVICE CENTBR, RALEIGH, NC 27699-1636 - 2726 CAPITAL, BLVD., RALEIGH, NC 27604 
PHONE 91 S-733-322 1 FAX Sl S-7150586 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER - so% RECYCLED/l 0% POST-CONSUMER PAPER 


